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People who hike or ride horses on trails around Louisville are invited to a presentation of the Leave No Trace principles of trail use and management. The principles are designed to help park and trail visitors as well as public land managers work together to protect and enjoy natural lands, waters and all outdoor recreational spaces for all users. 
Denise O’Meara, PLA, a certified master trainer in Leave No Trace principles, will speak on March 14, 2020 at 12:00 noon at the South Central Louisville Library (7300 Jefferson Boulevard). 
Ms. O’Meara is a landscape architect, registered in Kentucky.  She is the former director of education at Equine Land Conservation Resource, headquartered at the Kentucky Horse Park. Denise is principal and managing partner of earthcycle design, llc, a Lexington landscape architecture and planning firm specializing in sustainable site design and community resilience.
The talk is presented by Equine Trails Advocates (https://www.equinetrailadvocates.org/ ) a nonprofit organization that works to improve and expand equestrian trails in and around Louisville. Although the focus of the talk will be on equestrian use of trails, all trail and park users and the public are welcome. Pizza will be served at 11:45 a.m. 
This meeting is not sponsored or endorsed by the Louisville Free Public Library.



